February 22, 2022

Michael O’Harra
Regional Administrator, FAA Southern Region
1701 Columbia Avenue
Margaret Brown College Park, GA 30337
Mayor
Byron L. Jaffe
Commissioner Mr. O’Harra:

Mary Molina-Mactie On behalf of the City of Weston [ submit to you the attached Resolution
Commissiorer encouraging the FAA to adopt additional measures to mitigate the impact of
Chris Eddy aviation noise over our community west of FLL. Also attached is a Report from
Commissioner JDA Aviation Technology Solutions (the “Report”) supporting the City’s

recommended additional measures.
Henry Mead

Commissioner

The Report addresses, and the City acknowledges, the new procedure
D,Oni;d P D_‘/’gk‘g implemented in November 2021 that raises the elevation for flights approaching
SRS the north runway (10L) from the west. This was a recommendation in the City’s
response to the 14 CFR Part 150 study and report, and we appreciate that it was
considered and implemented.

The City Commission of the City of Weston firmly believes that these additional
measures should be taken to further mitigate aircraft noise, some of which may be
welcomed by the airlines, as those measures might lead to certain efficiencies. We
recognize that procedure changes require review and analysis. We encourage
that review and ask for follow up communications to inform us iffwhen additional
actions are taken, or to explain why these recommendations may not be adopted.

Sincerely,

THE CITY OF WESTON

RCVie .

Donald P. Decker
City Manager

cC Weston City Commission
Senator Marco Rubio
Senator Rick Scott
Congresswoman Debbie Wasserman Schultz
Steve Dickson, FAA Administrator
Jamie Cole, City Attorney
Mark Gale, CEO/Director of Aviation, FLL
Bertha Henry, County Administrator
JetBlue, Southwest, American, Delta, United, Spirit, Allegiant, Frontier
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